
 

 

 

Ref: PS120/22-23   

4 January 2023   

Dear Parents and Carers of students in 9SCR   

As you may be aware Mrs Corin has begun her maternity leave and 
therefore will not be back into school for the remainder of this year.   

Mrs Bergaglio will be taking tutor and DEAR sessions, Mrs Bergaglio is 
an Art teacher and will already know many of the students. The tutor 
group will be renamed 9CBE and Mrs Bergaglio's email is 
cbergaglio@theangmeringschool.co.uk  

I will continue to work closely with the group over the transition period, 
so please do highlight any concerns.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any queries on   
lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk   
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs Lesley Hook  
Head of Year 9  
The Angmering School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


